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City of Seattle
Seattle Public Utilities

May 21, 2015

Peter Hahn

Interim Public Works Director
City of Shoreline

17500 Midvale Ave N
Shoreline, WA 98133-4905

Re: Painting Foy Standpipe
Dear Peter,

This letter is a follow up to a request from Shoreline City Manager Debbie Tarry on the status of the
Foy Standpipe, in particular the Shoreline City Council’s desire to see it painted soon. Seattle Public
Utilities (SPU) shares the Shoreline’s desire to paint the standpipe. We both hear complaints from
local citizens about its current appearance.

Our goal is to paint the Foy Standpipe before fall 2015 and we have begun the planning process.
There is a small possibility that our planning, bidding and contracting work may not be completed
in time for a summer painting. If that occurs, we might not be able to get the tank re-painted until
summer 2016 due to weather limitations. [ want to assure Shoreline that SPU is committed to
painting the Foy Standpipe no later than summer 2016. Alex Chen, our Water Line of Business
Division Director for Water Planning and Program Management, will keep Dan Repp posted on the
status and timing,.

Please let me know if you have questions or concerns about the Foy Standpipe painting.
We appreciate your patience as we work through the contracting.

Rick Scott
Water Line of Business Deputy Director

Cc: Debbie Tarry
Dan Repp
Alex Chen
Kris Effertz
Martha Neuman
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